Board of Trustees Todd Family Scholarship Committee Meeting — April 6, 2021

The Board of Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a Todd Family Scholarship Committee Meeting on
April 6, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. in the Joliet Community Center Building Manager’s Office. Board Members present
were Melvin Stene, Dawn Blain, and Doug Whitehead.

Melvin Stene called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m., welcomed guests, explained procedure and asked for
public comment.

Items under discussion at the Todd Family Scholarship Committee Meeting:

4 applications from Joliet High School Seniors were reviewed.
Discussion of all applications was had.

The committee decided on awarding $1000.00 scholarship to one of the applicants. it will be announced at
graduation on May 23, 2021.

The Todd Family Scholarship Committee Meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m.

Approved Y[ 1D | Clerk

Chairman / ////V/u / ,%;)

April 6, 2021—Page 1



